
My name is Jennifer Ballard. I have been a resident of Joseph Oregon, for over 20 years. The interests of 
Eastern Oregon are diverse & radically different from Western Oregon. The boundary lines as currently 
proposed for Oregon District 2 are unfairly favoring the Democratic West side of Oregon. 
 
Dave Wasserman, editor of The Cook Report told Dan Haggerty “They may need to stretch a number of 
districts from Portland outward," he said. "I don’t think they will try to eliminate the only Republican 
seat in the state, but Democrats are going to try to win five, and to do so they may need to draw a 
district that extends from some neighborhoods in Portland all the way to Idaho."  Reported by KGW8 
Stephanie Villiers on Feb 3, 2021. 
 
This would eliminate the only representation Eastern Oregon Republicans currently have. This would be 
extraordinarily unfair. We would be denied anybody to contact about our concerns, who truly 
understands & cares! Because of our politics, we would be vilified by the legislature and made to regret 
who we vote for, & not offered equal opportunity as set forth in the Constitution. 
 
Jennifer Ballard 
P.O. Box 193 
Joseph OR 97846 
 

I AM STRONGLY OPPOSED TO THE BOUNDARIES, AS PROPOSED FOR DISTRICT 2!!! 
 

https://twitter.com/Redistrict

